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Matt Kohly

From: Joey H. Bales [Joey.Bales@centurytel.com]
Sent:  Wednesday, February 07, 2007 1:11 PM
To: rmkohly@sockettelecom.com

Cc: Trey Albritton; Max Cox; Susan Smith
Subject: Port Request of 417-469-4900

Matt:

Socket has requested a port for 417-469-4900, a Willow Springs ISP number. This number is associated with a trunk group and
must be worked by our NSC group. Upon review by our tech with the NSC group, this number is associated with an existing ISP
trunk group that has 120 trunks in place, but requires 121. Porting this number will result in immediate blockage; therefore, the port

order will be denied. The direct POI threshold for Willow springs is 3.4 DS1s. This will immediately exceed the threshold and our
existing capacity. Socket will need to establish a new direct trunk group to Willow Springs.

Would you please look into this and advise?

On another note -  Socket’s account (Ban # 30165741 1) is considerably past due and payment has not been received since last

payment in November 2006. No payments recorded as being received for December '06 and January '07 bill. We need to address
this soon and have some resolution

Socket account (403125593) is also past due and payment has not been received since last payment in September "06.
Please get back with me later this week or first of next week.

Thanks
Joey
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